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LITTLE STARS

UPCOMING 

DATES

8th May


Bank Holiday 

School Closed 


15th - 19th May


Eco Week 

16th May


Reception 
Fairytale Farm 

Visit


26th May


Last Day of 
Summer 1 

Half Term


GOLDEN ASSEMBLY

Today the whole school came together to celebrate a momentous moment in history - The King’s Coronation. Dressed in their best garden party outfits (or as 
a monarch!), everybody came together for a picnic on the field before Pupil Parliament proudly led the Coronation Celebration Service with each year group 

contributing with their wonderful singing. Thank you to everyone for their hard work in the lead up to this tremendous event - we can’t wait to showcase 
their learning in a commemorative floor book which will be proudly displayed in school. 


A Garden Party Fit For A King
CELEBRATING THE CORONATION OF KING CHARLES III - 06.05.2023

Congratulations to Annabelle, Elisa, 
Maya, Kimberley, Oceanna and Robin. 

Congratulations to Ronnie, Isaac, 
Emmanuella, Mason, Noah, 

Charlotte, Angelo, Natalia, Kevin, 
Harry, Maks and Kinga.

A Right Royal 
Bake!

Thank you to Mrs Grove who did a sterling job 
making the cakes for the Coronation of King 

Charles for all staff and children to enjoy today. 
Lots of ingredients were used: 180 eggs, 11.5kg of 

flour, 11.5kg of sugar, 15kg of vegetable 
margarine, 8kg of icing sugar, 4kg of fondant 

icing, 1kg of strawberry jam and 1.3kg of 
sprinkles.



                                                   

Nursery New
Foundations are now nearly finished and the masonry work for the 
Nursery build is underway. It is really exciting to see The Nursery 
start to take shape! Spaces for September are booking up fast - 

don't miss out by registering your interest here:

 www.bengeworthacademy.co.uk/thenurseryregister


Disability 
Awareness

On Wednesday we had the pleasure of welcoming Cain and 
Helen to speak about what life was like living with a 

disability. Cain and Helen talked about the adaptations made 
to support Cain with everyday activities. The children then 
tried some out for themselves, through writing with their 

feet and feeding the teachers yoghurt, one of Cain’s  
favourite things to eat.  The children were completely 

engaged and asked lots of questions, Cain and Helen had a 
hard time getting away! 


Many important messages were shared during the session, 
many of which encompassed our school values, including 
“please ask questions if you are curious, offer to help but 

never stare.”


Vacancies 

Bretforton Village School are looking for a 

Classroom Support Professional.

Visit www.bengeworthacademy.co.uk/vacancies 

for an application form and job description.

Wowed by Warwick!
Year 1 children enjoyed a wonderful and inspirational trip to Warwick Castle yesterday which 

helped to embed children’s learning in their topic of ‘On Guard’. Everyone enjoyed exploring the 
castle and the Kingmaker, climbing the tower, watching the trebuchet and completing a maze. 

Well done Year 1 - what a super way to find out more facts about this exciting topic!


Pershore Plum Festival’s Children’s Art Competition is back!

We are inviting children aged 4-11 to create artworks celebrating 25 years of Plum Festival. 

There will be a range of prizes up for grabs for winning entries and their schools! Over the last 
25 years there are so many plum events and activities that must capture your creative artistic 
imagination . From teddy bear parachute jumps in Pershore Abbey, to celebrating the town’s 
market gardening history at the plum fayre over August Bank Holiday weekends. We cannot 

wait to see what you come up with!


For more information on how to enter, terms and conditions and inspirational resources, please 
visit www.pershoreplumfestival.org.uk/art-competition


Arthur’s 
Terrific 

Challenge!
We are very proud of Arthur in Year 4 who decided he 

wanted to raise funds so Year 4 and 5 pupils could have first 
aid training. Over the Easter holidays, Arthur spent two whole 
weeks barefoot raising £572. Arthur made it to Twickenham 
Rugby Stadium, Weston Super Mare, into numerous shops, 

played lots of football in the mud, went to Chedworth Roman 
Villa, went on an Easter Egg Hunt, went for a haircut and 

even spent an afternoon in the woods! Well done Arthur for 
spotting something you wanted to change and going for it! 


PE Awards Creative Cog

 Last week the children at Kings Road 
and Burford Road received awards for 
last half terms Real PE ‘Creative Cog’. 
Children had been concentrating on 
moving, with skills, and compared 

differences and similarities between 
movements and expression. Well done to 
those children who received the award 

for their class.

http://www.pershoreplumfestival.org.uk/art-competition?fbclid=IwAR34V_2jftoAMSczkutLkdkWM2SWOA8ym5oyP5XWKb7wKthpU7YIw_LrZuI
https://www.bengeworthacademy.co.uk/thenurseryregister
https://www.bengeworthacademy.co.uk/vacancies

